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Chairman of the Turkish Republic, the Khojali Association (KOCAELI ARTVIN BATUM
HAVALISI DERNEKLR FEDERASYONU(KARBAFED) ) and journalists have visited,
International Investors Association of Georgia. The Chairman of the International Investors
Association of Georgia provided full information, for the delegation of 36 people, about
business, tourism and current situation in Georgia. "Two Countries One Tourist" The Chairman
of the Association Osman Chalishan (Mzhavanadze) emphasized the relationship between the
two countries.

The Chairman of the International Investor Association of Georgia answered the questions
asked by the journalists. He talked about Georgia's tourism potential, also focused on rural
tourism and mountain ski resort Goderdzi and its positive sides. The Chairman of the
Association hopes that the returning guests will positively evaluate Georgia. He thanked for a
visit and a fruitful meeting.




